
Dear [School Principal's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at [Your 

Organization]. We are dedicated to promoting environmental sustainability and community 

engagement through various initiatives. 

We are reaching out to invite [School Name] to collaborate with us on an upcoming cleanup 

project scheduled for [Date]. This initiative aims to instill a sense of responsibility and care for 

our environment among students while also contributing to the betterment of our community. 

We believe that partnering with your school will not only enhance the outreach of this project but 

also provide a valuable experiential learning opportunity for the students. Your students will 

have the chance to actively participate in making a positive impact, and we would be delighted to 

support educational activities related to environmental awareness. 

We would love to discuss this collaboration further and explore ways to involve your students. 

Please feel free to reach out to me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to work together in fostering a cleaner and healthier 

environment. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


